



Educating with a Biblical worldview

Discipling in Christlikeness

JANUARY 2021

Welcome back and Happy New Year! We hope that each of our students and their families had a healthy and restful Christmas holiday. Despite the hardship and uncertainty of 2020, we give God thanks for his many blessings to our school this past year. We are trusting our good and gracious God as we head into this new year! We have a lot going on at school this month, so please take a moment to check out the information below.

TCS UPDATES

RE-ENROLLMENT

Re-enrollment for the upcoming 2021-2022 academic year opens on **Friday, January 15**th. Below are some important dates and fees for you to be aware of as we approach the upcoming enrollment season.



Re-Enrolling Students:

- EARLY: \$75.00 per student, if paid on or before February 15, 2021
- STANDARD: \$150.00 per student, if paid between February 16, 2021 and May 15, 2021
- LATE: \$250.00 per student, if paid after May 15, 2021 (Applicable for K-12 enrollments only)

Financial Aid Applications

- APPLICATIONS OPEN: January 15th
- APPLICATION DEADLINE: March 1st

SCHOOL CLOSINGS & DELAYS



With the winter months upon us, there is more potential for school closures and delays. In the event of a school closing or delay, parents will be alerted via text and email. The school closing/delay information will also be posted on the home page of the www.timberlakechristianschool.org website, the school's Facebook and Instagram pages, and on local news stations.

DATES TO REMEMBER

NO SCHOOL – TEACHER PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT

Monday, January 18th –Martin Luther King Jr. Day.
 There will be no school for K-12th and Half Day Pre-K students due to Teacher Professional Development. Full Day Pre-K classes will continue as usual. K-8th grade Extended Care will be offered that day as well.

CLASS PICTURES

Class Pictures are **Wednesday**, **January 27**th. The K-8th grade classes will have a photo taken with their class during the school day on the 27th. All students should wear their uniforms for pictures that day. Parents will have the opportunity to purchase their child's class photo. More details to follow.

ACADEMICS

REPORT CARDS

Report Cards will be available on **Friday, January 22**nd for K-12th grade. Students will be able to access their report cards electronically via email and through FACTS. Report cards will be located under the "Student Information" tab in FACTS and a link will also be emailed to all parents.

UPCOMING EVENTS

OPEN HOUSE

Share the news! Timberlake Christian Schools is holding its second Open House on **Friday, January 17**th for Pre-K through 12th grade. The Open House will run from **9:00am-12:00pm** and **4:00-6:00pm**. The Open House is a wonderful opportunity for new and prospective students and parents to tour the school, meet the faculty and staff, and learn more about TCS! Please help us spread the word about our Open House to those that may be interested!



SAVE THE DATE

It's just a couple months away! Please be sure to save the date for the third annual TCS Fun Run and Carnival on **Saturday**, **April 10**th! TCS will be looking for both vendors and sponsors for this event. Stay tuned for additional information about the Fun Run and details on becoming a vendor or sponsor.

GIVING BACK

WARM COATS FOR WARM HEARTS

Our Pre-K is sponsoring the Burlington Coat Drive again this year. If anyone schoolwide has a gently used or new coat that you would be willing to donate, you can drop it off in the box in the Pre-K hallway between now and **Friday**,

COAT DRIVE

KEEPING YOUR COMMUNITY WARM

Spread the warmth. Help someone in need in YOUR community.

January 15th. These coats will help local families in need of warmth during the winter season.

SPIRIT WEEK

Every year, in early January, TCS has Spirit Week. This year, Spirit Week begins on January 4th and culminates with Homecoming on Friday, January 8th. Pre-K through 12th grade students will have opportunities to show their school spirit and dress down according to specific themes.

PRE-K DRESS DOWN THEMES

• Monday (01/04): Pajama Day

Tuesday (01/05): Mismatch Day

Wednesday (01/06): Red, White, and Blue Day

• Thursday (01/07): Pre-K T-Shirt Day

• Friday (01/08): Blue and Gold Day

K-6 GRADE DRESS DOWN THEMES

• Monday (01/04): America Monday -USA themed; red, white, and blue dress only.

Tuesday (01/05): Mismatch Day

Wednesday (01/06): Occupation Day

• Thursday (01/07): Favorite Disney Character

• Friday (01/08): Blue and Gold Day



MIDDLE SCHOOL & HIGH SCHOOL DRESS DOWN THEMES

• Monday (01/04): 80s Day

• Tuesday (01/05): Tourist Day

Wednesday (01/06): Dress Like Your Favorite TCS Male Teacher Day

• Thursday (01/07): Disney Character Day

Friday (01/08): Blue and Gold Day

HOMECOMING

Congratulations to this year's Homecoming Court representatives! The middle and high school will be voting on Friday, January 8th for the king and queen. Below are this year's class representatives and Senior candidates:

• 9th Grade: Ms. Tori Smith

• 10th Grade: Ms. Reganne Kennedy and Mr. Chase Feigel

• 11th Grade: Ms. Maddie Thomas and Mr. Andrew Dowd

• 12th Grade: Ms. Leah Love and Mr. Ethan Carter

Ms. Lily Mayhew and Mr. Gideon Hester

Ms. Brooke Murdock and Mr. Jin Woo Lee

Ms. Katie Wilson and Mr. Grayson Fortney

Homecoming is **Friday, January 8th.** Homecoming Court will be held at the end of the school day. This will allow the student body to attend the ceremony. Members of the court may have up to four family members attend the ceremony.

TBC - TRUTH & LIGHT CONFERENCE

Timberlake Biblical Counseling and Training Center is excited to announce the 2021 Truth & Light Conference on March 5th-7th, 2021. The conference will feature a nationally recognized leader in practical theology and Bible teaching, pastor and author Brad Bigney. The theme of the conference is *Gospel Treason: Betraying the Gospel with Hidden Idols*.

We hope that you will consider attending. For more information visit TBC Counseling HERE.

